
400 Seventh Street, S.W. U.S.Department 	
Washington, D.C. 20590of Transportation 

Pipeline and 
Hazardous Materials Safety 
~dministration 

JUL -6 2006 

Mr. James Johnson 
Vice President for Pipeline Operations 
Alyeska Pipeline Service Company 
P.O. Box 196660 

Anchorage, AK 995 19-6660 


Re: CPF No. 55501 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

On November 30,2000, the Pipeline and Hazardous Materials Safety Administration 
(PHMSA) issued a Final Order to Respondent finding violations of 49 C.F.R. §§ 195.402(a) 
and 195.420 and assessing a civil penalty of $25,000. On December 2 1,2000, Respondent 
filed a Petition for Reconsideration of the Final Order. Respondent and PHMSA have entered 
into a Consent Agreement to resolve these issues. The Consent Agreement has been 
incorporated into a Consent Order issued May 19,2006. Under the terms of the Consent 
Agreement, the Final Order in CPF No. 55501 will be withdrawn, as well as the civil penalty 
of $25,000 that was assessed. 

This case is now closed. 

Sincerely, 

James Reynolds 
Pipeline Compliance Registry 
Office of Pipeline Safety 

Enclosure 

cc: 	 Lee Schoen 
Sheila Doody Bishop 
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